
 
 

6.005 Admission of Associate in Arts High School Students. 

(1)  High school students participating in dual enrollment and other acceleration 
programs who are on track to earn an associate in arts (A.A.) degree from a Florida 
College System (FCS) or State University System (SUS) institution and who do not 
meet the requirements of Board of Governors Regulation 6.004 may be considered for 
admission as either a first-time-in-college (FTIC) freshman or as a potential A.A. 
transfer student. 

(2)  All Statewide Course Numbering System postsecondary credit shall be accepted 
according to Board of Governors Regulation 8.007 irrespective of selecting the option to 
admit the student either as an FTIC or A.A. transfer.  The applicability of such credit will 
be determined based on the student’s intended baccalaureate degree requirements and 
shall be awarded in a way that provides maximum benefit to the student. 

(3)  Within the curriculum, space, and fiscal limitations, admission to the upper division 


